
Circular	No.	P	–	29/21																																																																																				Dated:	10.10.2021	

DAV	PUBLIC	SCHOOL	
BRS	NAGAR	LUDHIANA	

Dear	Parents	

Namaskar.	

	We	wish	to	thank	you	for	your	continuous	support	throughout	the	school	year.	We	appreciate	
your	efforts	in	assisting	your	ward	by	bringing	them	to	school	for	offline	classes,	which	boosted	
our	morale	and	helped	us	build	stronger	bonds	with	our	students.	

With	 students	 coming	 for	offline	 classes,	 life	 is	 back	on	 the	 campus.	 The	 students	 are	happy	
attending	offline	classes	and	getting	an	opportunity	 to	meet	 their	 teachers	and	classmates	 in	
person.	At	the	same	time,	this	has	increased	our	responsibility	and	there	is	greater	need	to	be	
vigilant	 to	 ensure	 safety	 of	 one	 and	 all.	This	 is	 a	 shared	 responsibility	 of	 students,	 parents,	
teachers	and	school	administration	to	follow	COVID	protocol	at	all	times.		

Please	note	-	

1. All	our	staff	members	are	fully	vaccinated	and	wear	masks.	
2. We	request	the	parents	also	to	get	vaccinated	for	everybody’s	safety.		
3. We	 request	 you	 to	 strictly	 instruct	 your	 child	 to	 wear	mask	 at	 all	 times	while	 in	 the	

school.	
4. You	should	also	wear	mask	when	you	come	to	drop	or	pick	your	ward.		
5. The	dispersal	timings	of	students	are	kept	staggered,	by	first	sending	the	students	going	

back	by	buses	and	then	those	going	with	their	parents.	

Parents	coming	to	pick	their	wards	by	cars/two	wheelers	are	requested	not	to	reach	the	school	
gates	before	1:15	pm	in	any	case,	to	avoid	overcrowding	at	the	school	gates.	Your	wards	will	
be	available	at	the	gates	as	per	the	following	schedule:	

Departure	timings	 Gate	No.	 Classes	
1:15	pm	 3	(Temple	side)	 III,	IV,	V,	VI	and	VII	
1:15	pm	 4	(Canal	Side)	 I,	II,	VIII,	IX	and	X	

	

We	 seek	 your	 full	 cooperation	 in	 following	 the	 COVID	 protocol	 for	 the	 safety	 of	 our	 dear	
students.	



School	 is	reaching	out	to	your	wards	through	offline	as	well	as	through	online	teaching	for	all	
the	classes	on	daily	basis.	Hobby	classes/	clubs,	activities,	competitions	and	Olympiads	etc.	are	
also	being	conducted	to	meet	the	needs	of	holistic	approach	to	education.	We	expect	your	full	
cooperation	in	the	area	of	paying	school	fee	of	your	ward/s	without	any	delay.	Kindly	support	
us,	so	that	we	keep	playing	our	role	as	teachers,	guides	and	mentors	to	your	children	without	
fail.				

We	would	also	like	to	share	with	you	that	the	Online	Registration	for	Admission	to	class	Nursery	
(Pre-KG),	 Session	 2022-2023	 is	 going	 to	 start	 from	 11th	 October,	 2021.	 Parents	 desirous	 of	
registering	 their	 younger	 child	 for	 admission	 can	 visit	 the	 school	 website	 –	
www.davbrsnagar.org	for	detailed	information.	

Thank	you.	

Educationally	yours	

	

Principal	


